
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN REPORT TO CBPC MEETING 12/04/2021 
 

 
1. Surveys 

• Thanks to Saira Sawtell, we may have a way forward on the Young Persons’ 
Survey. She carried out a successful face-to-face interview using the survey 
questions with a volunteer, having obtained permission from his parents. We 
hope to build on this approach and possibly use Zoom to carry out more 
interviews. 
 

2. Meetings with AECOM 

• We have made comments back to the team working on the Design Codes and 
expect a revised report shortly. 

• We held a Teams meeting with the people responsible for the Site Survey 
report and fed back a number of comments. They have issued a revised report 
based on our feedback and we are in the process of reviewing it. 
 

3. Pre-Consultation sessions with the Community 

• We have provisionally booked PVH for Saturday 26th June in the hope that we 
will be able to hold a Consultation Event. 
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